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NNABA ANNOUNCES CREATION OF  
NEW YOUNG LAWYERS COMMITTEE  

 

The National Native American Bar Association (NNABA) is pleased to announce 
the creation of a new Young Lawyers Committee. I encourage you all to spread 
this message to your networks in search of interested young lawyers. This is 
exciting news!  

The NNABA Young Lawyers Committee will hold its inaugural call at the following 
time: 

Tuesday, December 2, 2014 
3 p.m. EST/2 p.m. CST/noon PST 
Call-in: 1-888-320-3585 code 26216018 
 
NNABA encourages all young Native American lawyers to join the call on 
Tuesday, December 2.  The purpose of the call will be to hear the views of all 
interested members and to discuss possible activities for the Committee, 
including outreach to NNALSA and a possible networking event at the 2015 
Federal Bar Indian Law Conference.  

For more information, please contact any of the following: 

NNABA President Mary Smith at marysmith828@hotmail.com  
 
Makalika Naholawaa, NNABA Representative to ABA YLD Council, at 
manah@microsoft.com 
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Colleen Lamarre, NNABA Representative to ABA YLD Assembly, at 
clamarre@phillipslytle.com 
 
Lauren van Schilfgaarde, NNABA Representative to ABA YLD Assembly, at 
lauren@tlpi.org 
 
For more information contact 480-727-0420 or visit www.nativeamericanbar.org.  
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